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Greater Manchester Primary Care meeting - Tuesday 21st February 2017 

Thank you to those of you who have confirmed your attendance at Tuesday's meeting.  It's 

set to be an invaluable learning event.  (Attendance certificates available on request for CPD 

points). 

There are still limited places available.  Please do let me know by e-mailing Jane at 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com if you are able to join us.  I have attached your invitation 

and the agenda for full details of the meeting. 

 

BMA contract update meeting - Dr Chaand Nagpaul -Tuesday 28th February 2017  

There are still a few places available for the BMA's update on the 2017-18 GP contract on 

Tuesday 28th February.  Please do let me know by e-mailing Jane at 

westpenninelmc@btconnect.com if you can attend this meeting. 

 

GPC contract webchat: Your questions answered - 22 February (12.30 - 1.30pm)  

On Wednesday 22nd February at 12.30pm the BMA/ GPC are hosting a webchat about the 

new GP contract.  If you wish to join this, please follow this link at 12.30 next Wednesday. 

 

Guidance on website  

We have recently added the BMA's guidance to NHS funding, as well as the most up-to-date 

guidance on the MCP contract  to our website www.westpennine.org.uk 

https://www.bma.org.uk/connecting-doctors/the_practice/p/gpc_contract_qa

